From: Brian Farrell

To: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul
Subject: Changes to St. Paul off sale liquor laws
Date: Wednesday, March 24, 2021 5:10:28 PM

Dear Council,

We (Haskell's) are against any changes to the current St. Paul liquor laws.
(Ordinance 20-29)

Our community is very well taken care of when it comes to wine.

Establishing a "Wine only" license is not needed.

We do believe that the city does have regular off-sale liquor licenses available.
We don't understand the need for a new type of license.

The current city ordinances work and should not be changed.

Please contact me with any questions.

Respectfully,

Brian E. Farrell

Haskell's - The Wine People
Chief Operating Officer

brian.farrell@haskells.com
612 308-3030
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